Stebon Primary School



Newsletter

2017-18 Issue 36, 22nd June 2018 Gate opens 9:00
Classroom doors open 9:10
School starts 9:15
Gate opens 3:15
School finishes 3:30
Nursery gates open at 9:10 and will remain open longer to enable parents to drop off/pick up children in Reception—Yea

Hot weather on its way!

The weather man says next week we may see temperatures over 30C. Please make sure to send your children to school with suncream applied & wearing appropriate clothing; sweatshirts & multiple layers won't be necessary. Children are invited to wear hats and bring water bottles to cool them down. We will make sure that the children are protected with shady areas and well ventilated classrooms.



Congratulations—Nyah Rahman

Massive congratulations to Nyah Rahman in Alfred Russell Wallace class, Y6. This week, she attended the Tower Hamlets Writing Competition Prize Winners' Ceremony where she secured second place in the

writing competition for the whole borough! Her poem will be published in a book in autumn! Well done Nyah. We are all incredibly proud of you and your writing achievements.



Year 3 Entrepreneurs

Ludwig Van Beethoven Year 3 class has had an amazing time becoming entrepreneurs for a week. They enacted different roles including an artistic director, editor and publisher to create our bespoke 'Rainforest Family Meals' recipe book. They then prepared a food fair for Eid party to sell samples of their banana and mango milkshake and to promote their recipe book. They have earned £20 selling the recipe books. The plan is to donate this money to Muslim Aid to celebrate the end of Ramadan! Thanks to everyone who contributed!



Idea Store visit

This week, Ella Fitzgerald class visited the Idea Store to explore all the wonderful new books on offer. Our class homework this week is to visit again with our families and sign up! Did you know that you can borrow up to TWELVE books at a time? Keep reading everyone!



Stebon Primary School



Newsletter

2017-18 Issue 36, 22nd June 2018 Gate opens 9:00
Classroom doors open 9:10
School starts 9:15
Gate opens 3:15
School finishes 3:30
Nursery gates open at 9:10 and will remain open longer to enable parents to drop off/pick up children in Reception—Y6

Violin Concert

Years 2, 3 and 4 performed to a packed out audience on Tuesday morning. Years two and three performed pieces on their violins with great skill and concentration. Each class performed a different piece of music and staff also took part! Year 4 performed a song especially written for them too. Thank you to all the friends and family who attended and supported their children. The violins teachers and staff at Stebon also played a huge part in making the concert possible!



Enabling Enterprise project

For their Enabling Enterprise project Oliver Jeffers Class took on the role of bakers! They set up their very own bakery and sold various baked goods. The Nursery team would like to say a big thank you to all the parents who attended the bake sale and for their generous contributions.



Class photos will be taken on Thursday 28th and Friday 29th June 2018. Please send children to school in their full school uniform and a big smile!

Year 6 children will have their Identity project pictures taken Monday to Thursday 25th June to 28th June. Please speak to the class teachers for more information









FAMILY MEALS FOR

COOK & EAT BESSIONS

COME AND COOK SOME DELICIOUS FOOD LEARN GREAT HEALTHY RECIPES. AS WELL AS MONET SAVING TIPS TO HELP YOU FEED YOUR FAMILY FOR LESS.

> WHEN: TUESDAY JATH (UNE, TIME: 12 - 2PM

LOCATION: JSA LIMBOROUGH HOUSE OFF WALLWOOD STREET

FREE OF CHARGE, ALL INGREDIENTS WILL BE PROVIDED

SPACES EXPECTED TO GO FAST, BODE NOW TO AVOID DISAPPOINTMENT

TEL: 0208 209 9745 EMAIL SETTINGONWITHMONEY@BBBC.ORG.UK









